
Lyttelton/Mt Herbert Community Board Agenda 28 September 2010   

 
4. CORRESPONDENCE 

 
 4.1 LYTTELTON ENVIRONMENT GROUP 
 

 Attached is a letter from Alison Ross, Lyttelton Environment Group expressing the Group’s 
concerns around the proposed funding and construction of the London Street sculpture. 

 
  STAFF RECOMMENDATION 
 
 It is recommended that the Board receive the correspondence. 
 


